
 

 

O f f i c e   o f 

t h e   W a r d e n 

www.elgincounty.ca        ·      450  Sunset Drive, St. Thomas, ON N5R 5V 1      ·       (519) 631 - 1460 

March 5, 2025 
 
Julie Welker 
Source Protection Coordinator 
Thames-Sydenham and Region Drinking Water Source Protection Committee 
welkerj@thamesriver.on.ca  
 
Dear Ms. Welker, 
 
I am writing to inform you that at its meeting held on February 25, 2025, Elgin County 
Council passed the following resolution: 
 
“Moved By: Councillor Hentz 
Seconded By: Deputy Warden Ketchabaw 
 
RESOLVED THAT Brent Clutterbuck from the Township of Southwold be nominated to the 
Thames-Sydenham and Region Source Protection Committee as the representative from 
Elgin, Essex, and Chatham-Kent for the term of June 1, 2025, to June 1, 2029. 
 

- Motion Carried.” 
 
Should you require any further information or clarification regarding this resolution, please 
do not hesitate to contact me (kthompson@elgin.ca). 
 
Thank you for your attention to this matter. 
 
Sincerely, 

 
 
Katherine Thompson 
Manager of Administrative Services/Deputy Clerk 
519-631-1460 ext. 164 
 
cc Essex County MBirch@countyofessex.ca 
      Municipality of Chatham-Kent judys@chatham-kent.ca 
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